
OffiCE Of THE PROVOST AND 

CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER 
RADIATION SAFIiTY PROGRAM 

September 5,2012 

James P. Dwyer, Chief 

Medical Branch 

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100 

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 


SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF NEW PROVOST AND CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER 

Dear Mr. Dwyer, 

At this time as the Radiation Safety Officer, I would like to inform you that Dr. Wayne Frederick is 
now serving as the Provost and Chief Academic Officer and will be taking on the overall 
management responsibilities for the Radiation Safety Program as the ex-officio. Therefore, I am 
requesting that you kindly update your records of this change, 

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. Please feel free to contact me directly 
should you need any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

f~-b .. Q~ f/;n<­
sa~ose, Ph.D., DABR 
Director of Radiation Safety 
& Radiation Safety Officer j 
cc: 	 Wayne A.!. Frederick, Sr., M.D.,'FACS 

Provost and Chief Academic Officer 

Alice A. Mahan 
HUH Management Representative, RSC 
Departmental Executive Officer 

Sergei Nekhai, Ph.D., 

2041 Georgia Avenue, NW 
Suite 6000 Towers Bldg. 
Washington, DC 20060 

Chair, Radiation Safety Committee 

p: (202) 806·7216 
f: (202) 806-5432 
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